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DATE: July 9, 2O2I

SUBJECT: POI"A,R PLUNGE BASKET RAFFLE DONATION

The Western Region is hosting a basket raffle to raise money for the Special
Olympics in support of our Western Region 6 Polar Plunge Team.

For this to be a success, we need your help. It would be appreciated if your Local,
Unit or Section could donate a gift basket or a gift for the raffle. You can drop off
your donation to either the CSEA Amherst office or the CSEA Rochester office
before September 7,ZOZL. You can also bring the gift basket or gift to the region
conference. If you plan to bring a gift basket or gift to the conference, please call
the Region Office and let us know. The number at the Region Office is 716-691-
6s55.

This is our greatest fundraiser as Region 6 is in competition with all the CSEA
regions; we would love to receive recognition for our hard work and donations.
With your help, we can do it this coming year.

It would be great to see you at either the Rochester or Buffalo Polar Plunge (dates to
be announced). It is "FREEZIN' FOR A REASON" as the proceeds benefit the Special
Olympics.

As always, thank you for your help in making this coming year's POLA,R PLUNGE
the best ever. We can always depend on our Western Region brothers and sisters.
Once we have official dates, we will certainly pass that on to you so you can spread
the word to our CSEA members and invite them to join us.
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